
Contributors:  My school is having a Fun Run!  I have challenged myself to walk/jog for 20 
minutes to raise funds for my school and improve my fitness level.  Your donation helps fund PTSA 
programs like Explore Art, Family Fun, and Science Fair as well as grants to the school for 
academic tutoring, field trips, and classroom supplies. 
 

Donations are tax-deductible, so if your employer has a matching funds program you can increase 
your contribution by submitting a matching form.  Thank you for supporting me and my school! 
 
 

Prizes:  The classroom which raises the most money wins a Pizza Party. 
 

The classroom which raises the most money per student wins an Ice Cream Party. 
 

 

Students: ALWAYS have an adult with you, ONLY ask friends & relatives,  
 and NEVER approach strangers!  

 

Make checks payable to “Mark Twain PTSA” 

Insert Cash (no coins), Checks, & Matching Fund Forms Only. 
 

All donations in this envelope will be credited to the student 

listed below only – we cannot split checks 
 

Please return to teacher on:  Friday, April 22nd  

 

Contributor Company 

Name Phone Amount Match? 

    
 

 

    
 

 

    
 

 

    
 

 

    
 

 

    
 

 

    
 

 

    
 

 

    
 

 

    
 

 

Mark Twain PTSA is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization.  
Donations are tax-deductible. 

TOTAL ENCLOSED $ 
 

 
Student Name ____________________________________  Teacher ___________________________  

 

PTSA Use 
Only 

Cash Checks TOTAL Initials 

 
   

 


